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The US EPA is finalizing its sixth Five Year
Review of the Combe Fill North Landfill
Superfund Site and is expected to be
released in the Summer of 2024. The
purpose of the review is to ensure cleanup
plans function as intended. 

For further information, click the PDF
document below or go to:
https://www.epa.gov/superfund/combe-fill-
north 
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